
Dear Parents,

It is with great excitement that I get to share with you that

we are able to go on a Field Trip this year. 5th Grade is going

to the Iowa State Capitol Building and Terrace Hill in Des

Moines on Friday, May 7th. Unfortunately, we will not be able

to take any parents this year.

We are doing research on the Iowa Capitol Building and

Terrace Hill and are excited to be able to see these historic

buildings and complete a report about them.

We will leave the school after students eat their breakfast

and finish a last minute review of their research around 9am.

Students can bring their own lunch from home or a sack lunch

will be provided by the school. We will then load the bus

around 2:00pm so that we are back to the school before

dismissal.

After such an unusual and complicated year we are

excited that we get to celebrate with our students by going on

this field trip.

Miss Miller

5th Grade Teacher


